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Washington County Prevent Child Abuse is holding a hog and weenie roast fundraiser on
October 28 at 6 p.m. at Southern Hills Church, not Oct. 9 as it was reported in the Sept. 29
issue of The Washington County Editon.
 Tickets are now available for $10 per person or you can sponsor a table for $100 and receive
eight tickets.
YouthFirst of Washington County will be holding a silent auction that evening along with PCA
will have a dessert auction.
 For more information contact Eva Warren-Hill at 883-3318.
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